
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE FLAGG  

CREEK WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 

The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the 

Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District previously 

scheduled for July 26, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. has been 

rescheduled to July 25, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.  The 

rescheduled meeting will take place at the offices of the 

District, 7001 N. Frontage Road, Burr Ridge, Illinois. 

 

 

 

 


